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(12/14/2021) 
 
 
Obsolescence of 59125 series 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Littelfuse would like to notify you of the obsolescence of the 59125 series, due to product range 
optimization. As an alternative, the 59145/59150 series could be used, which have a similar housing but 
different terminations.  
 
Please reach out to the below contacts to verify availability of a LTB.  
 
The following part numbers are affected: 
 

59125-010 

59125-040 

59125-1-S-00-0 

59125-1-T-00-0 
59125-1-U-00-0 
59125-2-U-00-0 

59125-4-T-00-0 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Julius Venckus     Michaela Schnelle 
Global Product Manager – Sensors   Associate Product Manager - Sensors 

  
  
  

 
 
 
 
 

 




